
Friday, August 31, 2018

Happy Friday!  We had a wonderful week in pre-k/kindergarten!  The kids are 

starting to get used to the routine and we are becoming more and more independent every 

day!  This week we focused on school rules and why it is important to listen.  We also 

practiced our drills for inclement weather (fire, tornado, earthquake), everyone did really 

well with this! The kids really enjoyed painting on the easel and writing back to our 

buddies in Mrs. Carla's class.  We also practiced counting objects and number 

recognition/writing.  We chose new library books to take home for the weekend - don't 

forget to read them!

Next week we will be talking about different feelings and emotions.  We will 

discuss appropriate ways to cope with some big emotions and talk about what feelings we 

may have in different situations.  On the first Wednesday of every month we will be 

having a theme day.  Our first theme will be 'Wacky Wednesday' on the 5th - this is a 

great day to let your child choose their own outfit!

The laundry schedule will be as follows:

-August/September: Bookhout Family

-October: Rachatanavin Family

-November/December: Neitzer/Gunning Family

- January: Roberts Family

-February:  Watters-Sandrock Family



**If you are interested in subbing for our janitorial position, please let the office 

know!

**Please be sure your child has a snack every day.

Don't forget we do not have school this coming Monday, enjoy the long weekend!

Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 


